
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 8/30/2017 11:24:24 AM
Subject: college/university trustees

Attachments: 8-30-17 press release.pdf

Attached please find the press release announcing the candidates to be screened for 4 vacancies on 
college/university boards of trustees. The hearings will be held Monday, November 6th.
Thank you!
Martha Casto
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